P.O. BOX 939 LEVELLAND, TX 79336

Don and Donna Castleberry, Directors

June 26, 2014

Dear Ones in Jesus:

It is our pleasure to recommend Randy and Elizabeth Davenport to you as most capable ministers of the gospel of Jesus Christ.

For over four years now, Donna and I have ministered with them in prisons and can positively attest to their commitment to Christ and zeal for the gospel.

We ordained them to the gospel several years ago and are well pleased that they would definitely be candidates for financial assistance in their ministry.

They have traveled thousands of miles to minister with us, the last time in Beeville, Texas which is hundreds of miles from their home in Missouri. Not one time have they asked us for financial assistance, but seeing the need, we have assisted them financially on several occasions, and were happy to bless them.

We believe God's investment in them has brought lasting fruit to the kingdom of God, and will continue to do so as they minister mainly in the prisons but churches also.

As ministers of the gospel for over 30 years now, we can say with all assurance that any and all financial assistance that you choose to give will be sown in fertile ground for the gospel.

Our love to all who loves and serves Jesus the Christ with all their hearts.

Sincerely in JESUS!

Rev. Don and Donna Castleberry Founders/Directors

806-778-3923 www.fijm.org